
 

 
21st February 2024  

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 

Closure of Drayton Grove Gate  
 
 
The unsafe driving and inconsiderate behaviour of parents and carers on Drayton 
Grove has been a concern that I have raised a number of times.  
 
This morning there was an incident that was simply appalling and as a result the 
Drayton Grove entrance will no longer be in use.  
 
This will take effect from Monday 26th of February. It is incredibly disappointing that our 
neighbours view us so poorly as a result of the actions of a few parents.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs K Doherty  
Headteacher  

 
 

 


